
From: Thomas, LaWanda
To: (Stephanie.mcKenzie@mail.house.gov)
Cc: "Sachtleben, Doug"
Subject: Update re Explo
Date: Thursday, April 17, 2014 2:56:00 PM

Good afternoon,
 
I just wanted to provide you with a brief update concerning the Explo Site at Camp Minden
in Louisiana. On April 15, 2014, the Army responded to the Unilateral Administrative Order
(UAO) that EPA issued pursuant to Section 7003 of the Resource Conservation and Recovery
Act (RCRA), 42 U.S.C. § 6973 on March 18th. The Army has requested a conference with
EPA. EPA is in receipt of the Army’s response and will arrange a conference with the Army,
as provided by the UAO.  I will continue to keep you updated on future developments
concerning Explo.
 
Please let me know if you have any other questions.
 
LaWanda
 
 
LaWanda Thomas
Congressional Liaison
US Environmental Protection Agency, Region 6
214.665.7466
 

024681

mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=DECA69DC3DBD4097A7B8BFA35363C674-THOMAS, LAWANDA
mailto:Stephanie.mcKenzie@mail.house.gov
mailto:Doug.Sachtleben@mail.house.gov

	barcodetext: 711272
	barcode: *711272*


